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             09th January, 2024
Medical Superintendent 

Deen Dayal Upadhyay Hospital, 

Hari Nagar, 

New Delhi-110064

 The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint (email) of Shri Saurabh Grover made to Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Govt of India forwarded by the National Medical Commission against doctor of Deen Dayal Upadhyay Hospital, Hari Nagar, New Delhi.
On perusal of the email, the Delhi Medical Council observed that the same is administrative in nature, hence, be referred to the Medical Superintendent of Deen Dayal Upadhyay Hospital for appropriate action. A copy of complaint is enclosed herewith. 
(Dr. Girish Tyagi)   


Secretary

Copy to:-    i) Shri Saurabh Grover email –saurabhgrover2002@gmail.com.

ii)Ms Neetu Gahlaut, Section Officer, National Medical Commission, Pocket 14, Sector 08, Dwarka, Phase 1, New Delhi-110077. (w.r.t No. R-16018/78/2023/Ethics/061356 dated 26.12.2023)-for information.  
